
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

 W-09004 

January 22, 2009 

MEMORANDUM TO:  Write Your Own (WYO) Company Principal Coordinators 
    and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 
    NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent 

SUBJECT: Release of the Standard Flood Hazard Determination Form (SFHDF)  

Accompanying for your information is a copy of a December 23 memo explaining FEMA’s position 
on release of the SFHDF, or flood zone information it contains, by lenders to borrowers.  Issued by 
Edward L. Connor, Acting Federal Insurance Administrator, National Flood Insurance Program, the 
memo was sent to FEMA Regional Administrators to ensure that communications to stakeholders 
about the SFHDF are consistent throughout FEMA. 

Please distribute this document within your organization as appropriate. 

Attachment 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Marketing, Underwriting 
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